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28 October 2020 

NZX Announcement 

Stock Exchange Listing: QHLHA 

Publishing and announcement date of 30 June 2020 Results – update to release date 

This announcement is to advise that Quayside Holdings Limited (Quayside) is relying on the NZX 
Class Waiver dated 3 April 2020 (Waiver) in relation to NZX Listing Rules 3.5.1 and 3.6.1. 
Quayside previously advised it expected to release its annual report to the NZX and shareholders 
no later than 30 October 2020, however due to further discussions with its auditors, Audit New 
Zealand and the Office of the Auditor-General, Quayside believes it prudent to further delay the 
release of its financial results for the year ended 30 June 2020 until the audit process is complete.  
 
Quayside expects to release its annual report to NZX and shareholders no later than 30 November 
2020. 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has added significant complexity to the audit this year, which requires 
more time and additional audit work to ensure that the estimates and judgements made by 
management and that annual report disclosures reflect the impact of Covid-19 on the Quayside 
Group. 
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

Scott Hamilton 
Chief Executive 


